
“Some think I should dress more like 
a woman. Some think I should dress 
more like a man.

I may not fit some
ideas about gender,

and I am a proud  
part of DC.

Discrimination based on gender identity and  
expression is illegal in the District of Columbia.

If you think you’ve been the target of  
discrimination, visit www.ohr.dc.gov  

or call (202) 727-4559.

Please treat me the same way any  
person would want to be treated:  

with courtesy and respect.

Show your support! Spread word of the #TransRespect  
campaign by photographing this ad and sharing on Twitter.
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